From: Darleen Atik <darleenatik@comcast.net>

Sent: Thursday, September 15, 2022 4:43 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: cost of living adjustment

CAUTION:External email.

Dear SCPP Member,

My name is Darleen Atik and | am a TRS 1 retiree. | have been retired from the Edmonds School District since 1999. In
that time | have received THREE cost of living adjustments. | have always appreciated those adjustments but they have
hardly helped me keep up with inflation, especially right now. | am requesting, in the strongest possible terms, that you
recommend a Plan 1 COLA to the 2023 Legislature. | am looking to you to do the right things for all TRS 1 retirees and
institute a 2023 TRS 1 COLA.

Sincerely,

Darleen Atik

636 Daley Street Unit 3

Edmonds, WA 98020

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



